 










      November 23, 2015
Dear Parent/Guardian:

 
Your child is currently studying viruses, bacteria, and the difference between an epidemic and pandemics as part of their coursework in Science.  To reinforce your child’s learning experience and understanding of these topics, I am planning to show the film “Contagion” in class on December 17 and 18, as well as January 4, 2016 if time requires.

 
Though the film is rated PG-13, I am convinced of its learning value.  The PG-13 rating is due to language, and what could be interpreted as disturbing images.  The excerpts we will be viewing in class do contain the objectionable material, as I plan to show this film in its entirety.  I can assure you that the film will be shown in appropriate context, including discussion and activities before, during, and after viewing.   

 
Please complete the form below either authorizing or exempting your child from viewing the film. Students who do not view this film will be given a relevant and appropriate alternative assignment, and their class grade will not be affected.

 Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions. 
Sincerely,


Erin Keener
ekeener@wcpss.net
Please complete the following and return to Ms. Keener no later than December 11:

Name of Student _______________________________________________________________

_______ My child may participate in viewing “Contagion”. I am aware this film is PG-13.

_______ My child may not participate in this activity. Please assign an alternate assignment. 

Parent Signature: ______________________________________________________________
